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What a great night it was at our 2025 RTLK Banquet! Thank you to all
who attended and a special thank you to our wonderful speaker Kevin

Dunn at Dunn Media. 

Right to Life Kent’s Annual Banquet

ABBY JOHNSON - Right to Life Kent Banquet, Tuesday, April 14, 2026

We are thrilled for the opportunity to host ABBY
JOHNSON as our VIP speaker at Right to Life Kent’s
2026 Banquet. Abby is a former Planned Parenthood

director whose change of heart led her to speak
against abortion and become a best-selling author,
CEO, and the true life story behind the major motion

picture “Unplanned” – plus many other incredible
accomplishments!

We will have more details on this opportunity to see
Abby here in Southwestern Ontario in the fall. 

For now, SAVE THE DATE!!!
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REFUGE
Meeting Women at 
their moment of need

Thank you to the Catholic Women's
League at Our Lady Help of Christians
Church in Wallaceburg for holding a

baby shower in May. We are so
thankful for the donation!

Thank you to the community of
Ridgetown and New to You thrift store
for the recent donation from the Mom

to Mom sale. Pictured above are
Lorraine and Joanne.

THANK YOU to the 29
churches in 

Chatham-Kent that
participated in this year’s
Baby Bottle Boomerang

Fundraiser!

Thank you to St Ursula's Knights of
Columbus Council 9551 for including

Refuge in the proceeds from the 50/50
raffle held in May at the Chatham

Barnstormers baseball game. Refuge
received $311.00

Pictured above are Joanne B., Director of LIM,
RTLK and Don B., Knights of Columbus
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2025 National March for Life
RTLK joined thousands of Canadians in
Ottawa on May 8, 2025 at the National

March for Life. It was an amazing
experience to stand alongside thousands
of others and let our government hear our

voices. 
The theme for this year's March for Life
was PROTECTION AT CONCEPTION. This

theme serves as a reminder of the
scientific fact that conception is where
our human life begins, and so a country

that respects human life must protect and
respect humans from the very beginning!

It was a great day to stand up for life!!
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RTLK was so happy to be able to donate $2,500
to a very special organization in May. Our Lady
of Guadalupe Home in Windsor is a residence
that provides shelter and support to pregnant
women and new mothers who are in crisis for

up to a year. It is a non-profit home dependent
on donations to meet their needs: food,

household upkeep and staff salaries. They are
unique in that they employ paid staff on duty
24 hours a day, 365 days a year to support and

counsel new mothers. 
Check out https://www.ologhome.com/ for

more information on this incredible ministry.

Pictured above are Marina, Director of OLOGH,
Sister Linda and Brian, Board Member, RTLK



We are in need of volunteers to help us out over the summer with outdoor
maintenance! If you are able to help with garden clean up, please call the office at

519-352-3611. We really appreciate it!

Thank You to Our Sponsors!
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We had a great night at Charlemont Free
Methodist church in Wallaceburg! Worship

music by ‘One A-Chord’ and money was
raised to support Refuge Pregnancy Center.
Pictured are Joanne B., Pastor Phil and RTLK

Board member Kevin M. Over $1,000 was
donated to help women and families in the CK

community.


